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Neloms, Tim -iX 

From: Puco ContactOPSB - ^ ^ cP 
Sent: Monday, February 27,2017 9:47 AM C ^ i ^ 
To: Puco Docketing K̂  ^ <̂ ^ 
Subject: FW. Case #: 16-02530GA-BTX 0 ' t ^ 

CP 

—Original Message— 
From: Brian Gath [mailto:bdgath@me.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 9:27 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case #: 16-02530GA-BTX 

I write today to oppose the the pipeline project proposed in case number 16-02S30GA'BTX. The proposed route takes 
this potentially dangerous pipeline within 100 feet of a popular daycare center, endangers families traveling to and 
elementary, intermediate, and private high school, and major shopping areas. 

What's more, a large portion of the route travels along Kenwood Road which is lined by homes on both sides and the 
potential evacuation zone impacts entire subdivisions. This not only affects my piece of mind I fear It will have a very 
real effect on the value of my home. 

In making siting decisions, I ask you to consider safety first above construction convenience or expense. 

Sincerely: 

Brian Gath 
9842 Catalpa Woods Court 
Blue Ash, Ohio 45242 
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